
Tuesday 18th April

Important: NSPCC Online Safety Workshop

Dear parents/ carers of children in KS2,

As you are probably aware, keeping children safe online is one of the most challenging
issues that we face. It is crucial that our children learn how to navigate the new and
ever-evolving technology safely so that they can get the most from it. It is also essential that
we, as parents, understand how to help them.

I am delighted to inform you that we have booked a workshop for parents run by the NSPCC
which will take place on Tuesday 16th May at 5:00pm. We have chosen this time to try and
give as many people as possible the opportunity to come into school as we believe that it is
such an important issue.

The workshop will focus on gaming, social media, online bullying and parental controls.

We will send out a google form for you to let us know if you can attend. Please let us know if
you can attend and contact the school office if childcare poses a barrier to attendance.

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions or concerns.

Yours faithfully,

Lisa Brett


